
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Kindergarten Registration Taking Place Online 
Throughout Month of February 
Monday, January 31, 2022:  
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board is thrilled to announce that online 
registration for Kindergarten is taking place online throughout the entire month of 
February. 
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